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TO: Linda Gorton, Mayor 

 

Todd Slatin, Director 
Division of Central Purchasing 

 

DATE: June 9, 2022 
 

SUBJECT: Bid #40-2022 Leestown Industrial Pump Station Replacement Project 
 

Bids for Bid #40-2022 Leestown Industrial Pump Station Replacement Project for the Division of Water Quality 
were received in the Division of Central Purchasing on May 19, 2022. 

 

Ionwave notified one thousand seven hundred and sixty-nine (1769) vendors with thirteen (13) vendors viewing the 
document. One (1) bid was received from NAC Heavy Highway, Inc. 

 

The bid submitted by NAC Heavy Highway, Inc., meets bid specifications and is within budgetary 
constraints; therefore, I recommend the bid of NAC Heavy Highway, Inc, in the amount of $1,283,052.00 
be accepted. 

 
 

cc: File 
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